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 Our June meeting will be a work project next Saturday June 11 on site 
from 9 AM to 4 PM.  There will be no meeting on the 3rd Wednesday, 
June 15.  President Dave Naples has laid out the following projects:  The 
public has been invited to help.  See the article in last Friday’s Sky High 
News. 
 
 Hand Car Shed    Caboose 
  

1.  New window glass   1.  Clean out the interior 
2. Remove broken 1x8s   2.  Plywood holes 
3. Install new 1x8    3.  Re-build steps 
4. Cut excess foundation runners  4.  Plexi-glass windows 
5.  Install trim on door   5.  Remove air conditioner 
6. Dirt work around foundation  6.  Remove exterior bad wood 
7. Paint foundation trim boards  7.  List items needed for  
8. Remove metal roof piece          restoration 
9.  Build steps 
10.   Build doors and hang   Site 
11.   Repair old wood on top 
12.   Install wainscot    1.  Clean up trash piles 
13.   Install battens    2.  Move RR ties 
14.   Remove old nails    3.  Clean up RR rails 

 
There may be other things that need doing.  Bring your tools.  Wes,  

Craig, Jim and Hardy have already done some work, bringing electricity to 
the shed and beginning work both inside and out. 

 
On July 4 the Granby police will have Agate Street blocked off for the 

parade.  They will be rerouting all traffic right by our site.  We would like to 
be working on site as traffic goes by.  Any of us who can be there will help 
to provide public awareness of our project.  We will have some signs ready 
by then. 



 
 New in-kind donations have been received or committed from 
community members, as follows: 
 
 The Roofing Company – 4 ½ squares of shingles for the hand car shed 
roof and ice/water shield material for the roof. 
 Byron Miller Construction – lumber for the shed, valued at $300. 
 Union Pacific Railroad – 16 ties, 2 rails, rail plates and spikes, all for 
the UP caboose. 
 The Trash Company – 1 ton of free disposal of trash, and half price 
thereafter, and a dumpster. 
 
 Ride the Rockies is coming through Granby on June 17 & 18.  We 
have been awarded the project to provide bike security at the High School.  
We will earn $350 for our work.  Dave will be setting up a schedule of 4 
hour shifts for the period when the riders will be there.  Let him know of 
your availability. 
 
 No new news about delivery of the coach.  Truckers have over $9,000 
of our money so Dave is pressuring them to get the job done or give us back 
our money, so we can make other arrangements. 
 
  
 

 


